
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

On December 10, 2010, Entergy Services, Inc. ("ESI") issued its 2010 Request for Proposals for Long-
Term Renewable Energy Resources ("RFP").  All RFP documents have been posted to the ESI RFP
Website.  From this point forward, all general public communications from ESI regarding the RFP, RFP
process, and schedule, including any changes or modifications thereto, will not be sent via e-mail to
prospective bidders, but rather will be posted to the ESI RFP Website.

 In addition, ESI has scheduled a webcast for purposes of discussing and clarifying issues relating to the
transmission, distribution, and interconnection components of the RFP.  The webcast is planned to be
held from 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. CPT on Thursday, January 6, 2011, and interested parties are invited to
participate.  All bidders wishing to participate in the webcast must register by electronic mail no later
than 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 4, 2011.  The notification should be sent to the RFP Administrator at
esirenewable@entergy.com and should include the following information:

Company Name of the Prospective Bidder

Name(s), Email Address(es) and Telephone Number(s) of Individual(s) Representing the
Prospective Bidder Company

 Prospective bidders who have submitted their registration information to the RFP Administrator will be
notified in advance via email of the webex address, login and teleconference information for the
webcast.

 In addition, all correspondence related to the 2010 Renewable RFP should be directed to

esirenewable@entergy.com.

Delivery Webcast Presentation

Thank you for your interest in ESI's 2010 Renewable RFP.
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